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The Beaconsfield District Health Service and Hospital will be maintained by a Liberal government said Guy 
Barnett Liberal candidate for Lyons today. 
 

"We have responded to the fears and concerns in the local community. 

 

“Our rural health services are vital and in many cases the lifeblood of these communities. 

 

“The Beaconsfield District Health Service performs at a high level delivering essential services on the West 
Tamar. We have no intention of down grading these services. What is more a Liberal government will work 
with the local community and the West Tamar Council to ensure both the facilities and health services 
continue to meet the needs of the area,” concluded Mr Barnett. 
 
The Hon Will Hodgman wrote to the West Tamar Council and community representatives today in 
response to the fears raised. 
 
Mr Barnett delivered the good news in person to the council the health service and the local community. 
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